ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193
(617) 2540100  FAX (617) 783-2947

VICAR GENERAL
MODERATOR OF THE CURIA

MEMORANDUM

TO: Father Paul Miceli December 31, 1997
FROM: Father Richard Lennon /&0 ¢~

RE: Reverend Richard Johnson

Attached please find a request from Reverend Richard Johnson for a letter indicating he is in
good standing so that he may receive the faculties of the Diocese of Palm Beach to exercise
priestly ministry while he is in Florida.
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